

# he Dance Shoppe Ltd. December News



"Milton's Family Dance Studio!" Celebrating 30 Years of Quality Dance Training

#### Milton Santa Claus Parade

Wow, what a fantastic day at the Parade. Thank you for all your support as we danced down the street. Our dancers looked unbelievable. It was so nice to see so many smiling faces, not to mention how lucky we were that the weather held out! Big shout out to our volunteers, we couldn't have done it without you. A special thank you to George at TDI trucking for our trailer and truck. It was a wonderful way to kick off the holiday season.

# Recital It is that time of year!!!

The dancers will be learning a dance routine to perform in the year-end show. As such, we will need to confirm everyone's participation. The Recital is a great opportunity for the dancers to perform in front of a friendly audience and is even more rewarding for the family and friends who come to enjoy and cheer on their dancers. Dancers are measured and a costume is purchased specifically for them, for each class. All shows will be performed at the First Ontario Arts Centre, Milton. The Recital handbook is posted online, please read it. To confirm your dancer(s) participation in the recital a \$50.00 costume deposit per class will be posted to your account. Kindly pay the deposit on or before **January** 13th 2024 and this will confirm their participation. If you do not wish to participate, please email the studio and we will remove it from your account. Payments can be made starting December 9th. Anyone who does not make this payment will not have a costume ordered for them and will not participate in recital.

# **Recital Costume Deposits &** Who's in What Show

Recital Costume Deposits & Who's in What Show will be posted online by Saturday December 9th.

#### MCRC-FILLACRIB

We are happy to support the MCRC "Fill A Crib" campaign. Please donate and help a Milton Family in need this Christmas. Nov 24th to Dec 23rd. Diapers, Wipes, Female products, formula and more.

#### **Inclement Weather**

In the event of inclement weather, please call the studio or check our Facebook page to see if we are cancelling classes for that day. If we feel the need to cancel classes, we will leave a message on the studio phone, send an email, and try to post on our social media and our App. If you are unsure about coming, please call us at 905-878-1488 before travelling to the studio. We will be thinking Safety First!

## **Lost and Found**

Please come in and check out the lost and found before Christmas. There are a lot of really nice items that need to go home.

### **Merry Christmas**

We would like to take this moment to thank each and every family for helping make The Dance Shoppe "Milton's Family Dance Studio" From our family to yours Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

#### **Christmas Break**

Christmas Break-Studio Closed Sunday Dec 24th to Sunday Jan 7th. Classes resume Mon Jan 8th, 2024.



"Keep on Dancing"!

www.thedanceshoppe.com

